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HEUNG TO MIDDILE SCHOOL (TIN SHUI WAD(P014-2019)
3rd September, 2019

Dear Parents/ Guardians,

Chinese Culture Course for Nen-Chinese Speaking Students

Taking care of learning diversity, our school will provide “Fundamentals Chinese” for non-Chinese speaking
students to learn Chinese. The content and assessment will refer to the assessment content of GCE Examination.

Non-Chinese speaking students could choose either the normal Chinese Language class or Fundamental Chinese.

The following reply slip should be duly completed and returned to the Class Teacher on or before
September 5, 2019. Should you have any enquiries, please contact Miss Lo Po Yuk at 2650 0016,

Yours faithfully,
Heung To Middle School (Tin Shui Wai)

HEUNG TO MIDDLE SCHOOL (TIN SHUT WAT)(P014-2019) Reply Slip
(This reply slip should be returned to the Class Teacher on or before Sep 5, 2019)

To: Heung To Middle School (Tin Shui Wai)

LMy child will join “Fundamental Chinese”,
LMy child will join “Chinese Language”.

Student’s name: Class: ()

Signature of Parent/ Guardian:

Contact number of Parent/ Guardian:
Date: / /2019

(O Please *v”* as appropriate)




